SONSHINE CHOIR ©

August 2023

Dear 3rd, 4th and 5th Grade Parents,

Welcome back to school! SONSHINE Choir is an exciting opportunity for 3rd, 4th and 5th graders.

Practices will be held <u>Tuesday afternoons from 2:15 - 3:15pm and</u> <u>will begin on Tuesday, Sept. 5.</u> Practices are held in my classroom – room 311. Most choir performances will take place during weekend worship services.

There will also be a <u>one-time \$30.00 choir fee</u> to pay for the new choir shirt and other choir costs. <u>This fee should be turned in to me by Friday, Aug. 25 – which is before our first rehearsal.</u> Please make checks out to <u>St. Peter Lutheran School</u>. As you consider what size to order for your child, since they are wearing the shirt all year, I do recommend you order <u>one size larger</u> than your child wears now.

Please pray about this wonderful opportunity and feel free to contact me if you have any questions. God's blessings!!!

Joyfully in Jesus, Sandy Jungkuntz sjungkuntz@stpeterlcms.org

Please detach and send with payment to Sandy Jungkuntz – SONSHINE CHOIR
Name
Grade
TShirt Size – (Please specify Youth or Adult – S, M, or L)
Email -